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To Parliamentary members
As many members of the public in Qld I am particularly concerned with the young ages of our offenders and

how they can be deterred. They need to be aware of the pain they are causing Qld residents and the
consequences need to be scary tor them. First of all what ages does this legislation cover because some of our
offenders are really young. Hearing the law say a child is being dealt with under the Youth Justice Act is a
joke. Let the public know exactly what the consequences are.

I suggest getting these children to work with affected families so they can see the pain they cause. While in
detention teach them skills.

Where are the families of these children? Maybe they need consequences as well or at least the knowledge of
what they have done.

Let’s take the glamour away from these kids.

You are our represented members. You all created this mess by softening consequences. It is now up to you to
fix it,

Connie Duncan

Sent from my iPhone





